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PLANNING & HIGHWAYS COMMITTEE
THURSDAY, 12th JULY 2018

UPDATE:

1 10/18/0270  –  Alaska Street, Blackburn

Para 3.5.13 of the main report refers to additional highways details 
being submitted to the satisfaction of the Highways Engineer. However, 
the additional information has not been supplied and it’s therefore 
recommended that these details are incorporated into the suggested 
conditions relating to highways matters. For clarity, the requested 
information relates to: 

• Shared surface service strips along the edge of the carriageway
• Details on the limit of adoption, to enable to statutory services to 

maintain the equipment
• Use of road materials as the council do not support block 

paviours

These matters are considered to be minor technical details, which can 
be adequately addressed by condition and would ensure the 
application accords with the requirements of Policy 10 of the Blackburn 
with Darwen Borough Local Plan Part 2.

Gavin Prescott
Development Manager
12th July 2018


